
Theatre update– There is a spare ticket for the show 
in Liverpool on Wednesday 17th January? 
People can contact me for details, but the ticket will be 
returned to Middletons immediately after Christmas if no 
one wants it.  

MONDAY WALKING GROUP                                       

Mon 15th Jan 2024– Commonwealth Cemetery leader 

Frank bring flasks 

Mon 22nd Jan 2024—Jubilee Park, Little Haywood.   

Leader Iris -bring flasks 

Mon 29th Jan 2024—Punch Bowl– leader Stefan– bring 

flasks 

Line Dancing   The Phoenix Line dancing group is now full, 

but they have started a waiting list.  If anyone is looking 
to join, they can add their names to the waiting list by 
contacting Sue Plumbe on this  number- 07947535224 

 

 

Art Group—Re-opens on the  

17th January 2024 

Music group—re-opens on  

January 25th 2024. . 

 

 

 

St Michael’s Hot Lunches 

Monthly. Every third Wednesday at noon for  

an hour and a half 

Main Road Brereton WS15 1DU 

Come along for a hot meal and pudding.  

Suggested minimum donation £2. 

Everyone welcome, but please let them know in 

advance to ensure there is enough food. 

Ring 07773001813 

Phoenix News 

  January 2024  

‘ 

Newsletter  
Items for the newsletter should be sent  to  

 Kath Bryan, please.  

Email:  bkath326@gmail.com  Mobile: 07722 301612 

 

Coffee Morning—  

January 18th 2024 

Phoenix AGM 

Plus Speaker 

Steve Geale 

Raffle 

Bonkers Bingo 

Tea/Coffee biscuits 

Sheepfair 10am 

 

It’s still important to keep in touch with 

your   Phoenix friends by  

Text, email, phone or even  

write a letter! 

not everyone has internet connection. 

Phoenix now has a Facebook page - 

You can find it on  

Rugeley Phoenix Activity Group 

Or on 

www.facebook.com/groups/RugeleyPhoenixClub/ 

(This is a closed facebook page just for Rugeley  

Phoenix members). 

 

Rhoda is very happy to send cards for  
Condolences,  Get Well etc.            

for Phoenix members.                        

Please contact her on  -  

07752 206999 

rhodadavidson@btinternet.com  

 

 

Membership is up for renewal in January 

Still brilliant value at £10 a year. See 
your group leader for a membership form. 

 



Wednesday Short Walks—                                    

Jan 24th Alrewas DE13 7BT              

Jan 31st Slittting Mill WS15 2UP             

Feb 7th Marquis Driv WS15 6PW        

Feb 14th Barton Marina DE13 8AS 

Contact— Pat Wall for more information 

 
.  

Unused Medicines– 

Please contact C. Faulkner or I. Faulkner – 01889 

582280 

Many thanks to everyone who has donated 

their unused  medication in the past, and 

we would love you to continue to do so. 

Please get in touch with Clive or Irene   

Faulkner and they will  collect.  

For safety reasons please don’t leave it in the 
kitchen at Sheep Fair.  

 

Phoenix Photo Compe55on 

Is under way. 

Did you take some great photos over 

Christmas and New Year? 

Why not enter the Photo compe��on. 

See the a!ached informa�on sheet. 

Send your entries to 

PPG-Keith@outlook.com giving your name and    

Phoenix membership number before February 

29th 2024 

 

A polite reminder— 
Please can we remind all car 

users at Sheepfair not to park in the 
hatched areas or to double park, failure 
to abide by the rules could result in a 

parking fine. 
 

From The Chair  
 
Happy new year to all at Phoenix. 
 
Hope you had a good Christmas. I had a 

really busy one just the way I like it, lots 

of outings with friends and the odd glass 

or two of wine. Had news, I’m going to be a 

nanna again, competing with the Walton's. 

Grandchild number 5 due this year. 

 

The AGM is on the 18th of January 2024; 

we will be saying goodbye to a long-

standing member of the committee and 

hello to a new member so please come 

along and help us cheer them on. We also 

have guest speaker Steve Geale and the 

usual raffle and bonkers bingo. 

 
Don’t forget membership for 2024 is now 

due. 

 
See you at the AGM coffee morning. 
Elaine 
 

   CHAIRMAN’S  EMAIL— Chairman@rugeleyphoenix,org.u 
 

 

 

If you would like to put a no�ce or 

ar�cle in the Newsle�er please let 

me (Kath Bryan) know, at 

bkath326@gmail.com 

 

You can receive a copy of the Newsle<er by 

email, (let me know if you want to receive one at 

bkath326@gmail.com), with your email address. 

There are also copies at Sheep Fair, on the 

Phoenix website and on the Phoenix Facebook 

page. 


